Rebecca Canright

Greetings! My name is Rebecca and I am a young person who cares about safeguarding wildlife
and ecosystem from pesticides. I respectfully ask you to use your influence to please ensure that
pesticide are limited from entering our ecosystems. I think it is OK to use organic in
environmentally responsible pesticides, however, I do not think we should allow any pesticides that
could have an adverse effect on wildlife and the environment. I appreciate your consideration of the
important issue. Have a great day! Rebecca



